
SIXTH FORM STUDY LEAVE 

 

YEAR 12 

 

Study leave for all Year 12 students (including students studying 

BTEC courses only) is between Monday 11th May and Tuesday 9th 

June 2015 with a social trip to Brighton arranged on Wednesday 10th 

June.  Please note that BTEC students may also be asked to attend 

some lessons by staff. 

 

All students wishing to continue in Year 13 are to return to school 

at 8.30am on Thursday 11th June 2015. 

 

YEAR 13 

 

The last day of school before study leave is Friday 22nd May 2015.  All 

students are required to attend school until this date.  Revision 

lessons will be running and students will be notified of these. 

 

 

 
 


